Thank you for your comment, Aaron Hawley.
The comment tracking number that has been assigned to your comment is SolarS50457.

Comment Date: July 15, 2008 00:04:58AM
Solar Energy Development PEIS
Comment ID: SolarS50457

First Name: Aaron

Middle Initial: L

Last Name: Hawley
Organization: S.N.O.R.E.
Address: 5505 lucky clover st
Address 2:

Address 3:

City: las vegas

State: NV

Zip: 89149

Country: USA

Email:

Privacy Preference: Don't withhold name or address from public record
Attachment:

Comment Submitted:

As a lifetime Las Vegas resident and a business owner in North Las vegas, Nevada, [ am appaled at the proposed land closure in
the Primm, Nevada area. I thought that America was a free country, but more and more of the land around this state is being
closed for no reason. There is plenty of closed land around the Las Vegas Valley that can be used for solar panels. The Eldorado
Valley was recently closed, why not put them there? Is this just another reason to close more "PUBLIC" land? As an
outdoorsman and sportman, land closures have effected my other outdoor hobbies, such as hunting and fishing, and I am not
willling to loose access to more "PUBLIC" land. Most of the "PUBLIC" land around Las Vegas Valley has already been closed. I
pay my taxes and need to have access to public land for pleasure riding and racing inclose proximity to the Las Vegas Valley.



